

Director and State Public Health Officer

## State of California—Health and Human Services Agency California Department of Public Health



March 6, 2017

Santa Barbara County Public Health Department Trina Long 2125 S Centerpointe Parkway #314 Santa Maria, CA 93455

RE: FFY 2017 - FFY 2019 SNAP-Ed Funding

**Dear Project Director:** 

This letter is to notify you that the California Department of Public Health, Nutrition Education and Obesity Prevention Branch (NEOPB) has additional funding available from Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2016 to be spent during FFY 2017. The additional funding is contingent on final approval from the California Department of Social Services and the United States Department of Agriculture, Western Regional Office.

By now, you should be working with your Contract Manager to incorporate the additional funds in the amount of \$235,509.66 into your FFY 2017 budget. Your FFY 2017 budget cannot exceed \$879,689.66. We expect to have revised FFY 2017 budgets approved by the end of March 2017.

Your Grant Agreement between the California Department of Public Health and your Agency will not require an amendment for these additional funds as the overall agreement total outlined in your three year grant agreement (October 1, 2016 through September 30, 2019) has not increased.

Please contact your Contract Manager directly with any questions.

Thank you,

Gil Sisneros, Acting Branch Chief

Nutrition Education and Obesity Prevention Branch

